
 
 

Newsletter 41           Friday 23rd Sep 2022 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

 

 2022 – 2023 

 
 

Autumn Half Term 
Monday 17th October –                          

Friday 28th October 2022 

School will be closed:  
Friday 25th November 2022  

                   St. Andrew’s Day 

Last Day of Term – Friday 16th De-
cember 2022 – School Closes at 

1.30pm 

Spring Term 2023 
Children return to school on Tuesday 

3rd January 2023 

Spring Half Term 
Monday 13th February – Friday 17th     

February 2023 
Last Day of Term – Friday 31st March 

2023 – School Closes at 1.30pm 

Summer Term 2023 
Children return to school on Monday 

17th April 2023 

Summer Half Term 
Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 

2023 
Last Day of Term – Friday 21st July 

2023 – School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: 
Monday 1st May 2023 – BANK HOLIDAY 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012 or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org Check out our class blog site: 
www.standrewsallstars.com 

Harvest Festival  
 S e r v i c e  

 
Friday 5th Oct 

St Michael’s Church 

9.30 am 
As usual we are asking parents and carers to kindly donate towards our the 
Harvest Festival. 
 
Donations should be non perishable and can include any of the following   
examples:   
 
Tinned beans, tomatoes, fruit, veg. fish or meat 
Dried pulses, grains  and any other dried food 
 
Toiletries including deodorants, soaps  and shower gels. 

Please bring your Harvest Festival gifts to school 

on Friday 5th October.   
They should be brought to school in a plastic bag so 
your child can carry them to church. 
 
If you would like to walk with us, please wait in the 
school playground after you drop your child off. 

God 
Save the 

King 



 

M a r t i n  K e n y o n  
11/11/1929—07/09/2022 

 

We are very sad to announce the passing of Martin Kenyon, who died 
peacefully at home, on Wednesday 7th September, aged 92. 

Martin was a governor of St Andrew’s, until he stepped down from the 
position, just a few years ago. 

Best friends with the Bishop Desmond Tutu, he lobbied against     
apartheid, and for sanctions against South Africa when the then 

Thatcher government was opposed to them.   

He was an old Etonian, a former army officer in the Royal Welsh     
Fusiliers and he met Queen Elizabeth II in the 1980’s   

Hailed as a national treasure after being interviewed outside Guy’s   
Hospital, Martin was one of the first people in the world to receive the 

Pfizer jab. 

Martin Kenyon was a much loved character 
We will miss his modesty, intelligence, charm and dry wit, which he 

always delivered with a twinkle in his eye. 
 

We extend our sympathies to his beloved family. 
 

A Prayer for Kindness 

O Lord, Give me strength today to show     

kindness in all that I do. Help me to open 

my arms to those less fortunate and         

extend my hand to those who may need it, 

so that they may see You in my kind 

words and actions.  

Amen.  

St Andrew’s School  
Prayer 

(The First Draft) 
 
 

Dear Lord, hear our prayer. 
Help us to show our values to 
each other, when it’s tricky. 
Help us to understand the       

difference between right and 
wrong. 

 
Guide us to have faith in you! 

 
Thank you for blessing us  
through old time and new. 

Thank you for uniting us as one     
family, to spread love and joy. 

 
Guide us to have faith in you! 

 
Forever and ever, 

 
Amen. 

 

 

With the help of Miss Plumridge, our Faith Group 

have constructed the first draft of our school prayer.   

 

They would like everyone in the school community 

to share in the process of completing the Prayer, by        

offering feedback in the form of suggestions and   

amendments. 

 

Please read the prayer here  


